Greenburgh Housing Authority

Memorandum

TO: All Residents

FROM: The Management Office
DATE: Aptril 19, 2022

RE: Office Reopening

Now that New York has reopened, we will begin opening the office in a

restricted mannet.

Tenants will be permitted into the office by appointment only in certain cases.

e Appointments must be scheduled and approved in advance with the
department you wish to visit. (Please ring bell at front door)

e Masks must be worn. If tenant is not wearing a mask, there will be no
entry, and you must reschedule your appointment for another day.

e Social distancing is applicable.

e Upon entry, you will be required to complete a health screening as
recommended by CDC guidelines.

e No more than two (2) people will be permitted for an appointment.
Any additional people who show up will not be allowed to enter the
building. (Social Distancing)

e All other Housing and Section 8 questions and concerns will continue
to be addressed by calling and leaving a message for your department,
or by emailing the staff member directly.

e Paperwork and payments should be left in the secure lock box located
outside the office door. Lock boxes are emptied at 8:30am and
1:30pm.

Community room is still closed for public till further notice.



TENANT
ELEGTIONS

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN SERVING ON THE GHA
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR A 2 YEAR TERM®

THEN NOW IS YOUR GHANCE TO BE PART OF THE
HOUSING BOARD TO VOICE YOUR OPINION AS WELL
AS REPRESENT OTHERS.......

WE ARE LOOKING TO FILL 2 COMMISSIONER
POSITIONS

ANYONE INTERESTED SHOULD CONTACT THE OFFICE
FOR ELECTION RULES AND A NOMINATION PETITION

ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD:

June 4,2022
gam - 1pm

GHA COMMUNITY ROOM
9 MAPLE STREET, WHITE PLAINS, NY 10603

T0
QUALIFY
YOU
MUST:

Be 18 years ol
on the date of
election day

Resided in GHA
for at least 90
tays prior to
election day

Be atenantin

good standing
with the housing
department



